HARB Minutes May 6, 2014

Chairman Andrew Harding called the meeting to order at 5:00 pm and the Pledge of
Allegiance was recited.

Attending were Andrew Harding, Jay Erb, William Yacovissi, Daryl Stratton, Joan Hart,
Terry Bryant and Teresa Capuzzo, Borough Manager Daniel Strausser and
Secretary/Treasurer Susan Keck.

Also in attendance were applicants: Jesse Robinson from the Emerge Healing Arts and
Scott Bastian and David Tews for the Deane Center

NEW BUSINESS

Laura Lee Robinson Emerge Healing Arts and Spa: Jesse Robinson described the
signs that were on Main Street would be moved and attached to a privately owned gas
light at 28 Central Avenue. Jay Erb made a motion to recommend approval to Council.
Teresa Capuzzo seconded the motion, and it carried unanimously.

Deane Center. Scott Bastian The 5™ Season, Décor, Gifts, Boutique and Deane Center
for the Performing Arts signs will all be raised, black letters. Teresa Capuzzo
recommended approval to Council. This was seconded by Bill Yacovissi and carried
unanimously.

A laid up native stone wall-at the Deane Center corner of Main and Central was
discussed as a future possibility. This would be of seating height and match an existing
retaining wall near the alley. This may be brought up at a later meeting.

Adjourned at 5:19 p.m.
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